UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY
WASHINGTON, D.C., 20460

ASSISTANT ADMINISTRATOR
FOR ENFORCEMENT AND
COMPLIANCE ASSURANCE

JAN 3 1 2020

Adam Kushner

Hogan Lovells US LLP
Columbia Square

555 Thirteenth Street, NW
Washington, D.C. 20004

RE: No Action Assurance for Puerto Rico Power Authority for Fuel Consumption and Analysis
Dear Mr. Kushner:

This letter is in response to your January 14, 2020, request, on behalf of the Puerto Rico Electric Power
Authority (PREPA), for No Action Assurance (NAA) regarding the operation of certain electric
generating units operated by PREPA in Puerto Rico. More specifically, this letter responds to that
portion of PREPA’s request that seeks relief for the fuel consumption limits and fuel quality and quality
analysis requirements described below. Beginning on or about December 28, 2019, and continuing
through at least January 7, 2020, Puerto Rico has experienced multiple earthquakes and aftershocks that
have caused extreme damage to its power grid. Among other things, the earthquakes have rendered the
Costa Sur power station, a critical baseload station, inoperable. On January 7, 2020, the Governor of
Puerto Rico signed an Executive Order declaring a state of emergency throughout Puerto Rico; on
January 16, 2020, the President signed a major disaster declaration for Puerto Rico.

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency has determined that issuance of this NAA is necessary to
enable PREPA to supply electricity to residential and business customers. Because the request for an
NAA covers multiple units in varying operating circumstances, after discussions with counsel for
PREPA the EPA has determined that the most appropriate way to timely address the requested action is
to issue this NAA covering a subset of the units identified in the January 14, 2020 request. To that end,
as set forth below, this NAA addresses the generating units identified in Table 1 below for the permit
provisions and requirements of law specifically identified in the Table.

The EPA has determined that issuing an NAA, as detailed below, is in the public interest given the
conditions in Puerto Rico. Through the issuance of this NAA, the EPA is continuing its commitment to
address the very difficult circumstances caused by recent earthquakes.

Nothing in this exercise of enforcement discretion relieves any person of the obligation under law, if
any, to report emissions from the operation of equipment covered by this action. Pursuant to this NAA,
the EPA will not enforce violations of the following requirements that occur during the period of this
NAA:
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